
Wednesday, February 15, 2023 
Announcements 

Faculty Section 

Group D has duty this week 

 

 

Attention Students:  If you are experiencing technical 
issues with your school issued Chromebook, please come by 
the Library during LUNCH ONLY for technical support. 
 
 
 
 
 
Dons:  Don’t forget to stop by the table outside of the 
Counseling Office TODAY and every Wednesday to 
answer trivia questions for the chance to win a prize. 
 
Attention Dons:  Do you want to avoid truancy letters or 
the possibility of missing out on school events due to 
excessive absences?  If so, sign up in the Attendance Office 
for Saturday Make Up School scheduled for February 
18th.  You must sign up NO LATER THAN Thursday, 
February 16th.  Your absence must have happened 
between January 17th and February 17th to be able to 
attend Saturday Make Up School. 
 
Are you a 1st generation college student who is looking for 
extra support on the road to college?  Do you want to be 
part of a supportive program that helps you to explore post 
secondary options and possible career choices?  Then, 
AVID is definitely for you!  We are currently accepting 
applications for any 9th, 10th and 11th grade students to 
join our AVID Program next school year.  If you are 
interested in applying, pick up an application outside of 
Rooms 504, 506, 405 or 406.  You can also speak to any 
AVID teacher to get more information.  The deadline is 
soon approaching on Friday, March 3rd. 
 

No Games Today! 
 

Sports 

Clubs & Activities 

Hey Dons:  Come by Mr. Toohey’s, Room 512, TODAY 
during Lunch for a meeting of the Fishing Club.  We will be 
discussing plans for a fishing trip.  Hope to see you there! 
 
NAMI will be having a club meeting TODAY during Lunch 
in Room 608.  We hope to see you there! 

Yearbook 

Seniors, listen up!  Senior Best voting is coming up but we 
need your help first.  We need your nominations for the 
following categories:  Best Bromance, Cutest Couple and 
Cutest Couple That Never Was.  In order to nominate a 
couple, you MUST follow our Instagram at 
@SVDONS.yearbook and click on the story to send us your 
nominations.  Voting will happen next week, so nominations 
are due by Thursday at Lunch.  We can’t wait to see the 
nominations.  Any questions, please see Mr. Garcia in 
Room 513. 


